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Ref:SM/CS/KB/OurQueen 

 
Thursday 08 September 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: HER MAJESTY THE QUEEN 

 
This evening we have learned of the passing of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II, and we extend 
our condolences to the Royal Family. As the longest reigning monarch of our country, we pay 
tribute and give thanks for her service. 
 
There will now be a period of national mourning and during this time we will be reducing our 
communications and social media activity as a mark of respect.  
 
The day-to-day life of the academy will continue, and students should attend school as usual. 
Should plans for any closures be announced in the coming days we will of course let you know. 
 
Our academy will be keeping students informed of news about these events as part of assemblies 
and class activities. If you think your child may be experiencing particular upset due to the passing 
of the Queen, please do let us know so we can provide additional support if needed. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sarah Martin  
Executive Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


